
 
 

Pikeland Community Unit School District #10 

Pike and Calhoun Counties 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 

February 15, 2023 

 

The Board of Education of the Pikeland Community Unit School District #10 will hold a Public 

Hearing Wednesday, February 15, 2023 at 7:30 p.m. at Pittsfield High School located at 201 East 

Higbee Street in Pittsfield, Illinois 62363. Meeting to be held in the Media Center. 

 

The purpose of said hearing will be to receive public comment on a proposed waiver application 

to allow full-time district employees’ children to attend the district tuition free (waiver for non-

resident tuition).  

 

 

Dr. Curt Simonson, President 

Board of Education 

Pikeland CUSD #10 

Pittsfield, Illinois 62363 

 


